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Jump River Electric Cooperative (JREC) is very excited to announce that they are accept-
ing applications for disbursement from their Community Cents program.  Applications 
for charitable donation requests will be accepted from nonprofit organizations within 
JREC’s service territory.  This program is funded by JREC members who sign up to have 
their electric bill rounded up to the next whole dollar.   
 
Nonprofit organizations can find the application and program details at jrec.com/
community-cents.  Applications to be considered at the next Community Cents meeting 
must be received by March 24, 2025.  The application and required documentation can be 
emailed to jrec@jrec.com or mailed to:  
 Jump River Electric Cooperative 

Attn: Community Cents, LLC. 
PO Box 99 
Ladysmith WI 54848 

      
JREC is an equal opportunity provider and employer.                                       

mailto:jrec@jrec.com
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WHAT’S UP? 
 Are you interested in using our Visitor Center display case for your 

business or organization? We still have some months available!  

 

 Know a business or community member who would like to become a 
member of the Chamber? There will be a refer a member program 
coming soon!  

 

 Spring Expo Vendor booths are available! $90 for your booth spot and 
that includes 2 free meal tickets. Saturday, March 29th at the Lady-
smith High School. 

 

 Want to be a sponsor for any of our upcoming Chamber events? 
Please connect with me, as the Chamber would love to collaborate 
with local people and businesses to help make our events a success! 

 

 The best way to hear about events, membership updates, community 
involvement and so much more is to follow us on Facebook 
@RuskAreaChamberofCommerce. Please help grow our following.  

Please email Courtney at: 

 manager@liveruskcounty.com 


